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Preface 
 
This book is a collection of some of the papers presented at the eighth annual 
one-day conference hosted by the Narrative and Memory Research Group at 
the University of Huddersfield. The conference was held in April 2008 and was 
entitled ‘Narrative, Memory and Identities’. The Narrative and Memory 
Research Group was set up several years ago by members of the Division of 
Psychology and Sociology to provide a supportive environment in which 
postgraduate students and staff with an interest in narrative inquiry and 
biographical research could meet to share ideas, encourage innovation and 
work collaboratively. 
 The eight annual conferences we have organised to date have given us an 
opportunity to invite local, national and international researchers to join us in 
this enterprise. Over the last eight years many researchers have taken us up on 
this invitation and the mix of new delegates and familiar faces at each 
conference means that it has remained an environment which is as welcoming 
to those who are new to narrative and biographical research as it is to those 
who have a great deal of experience. For those who are new to narrative 
approaches the conference provides an insight into the broad spectrum of 
approaches to narrative theory and research, whilst for those who have been 
attending the conference for a number of years it has become an annual 
opportunity to share the challenges, issues, debates and advances that they have 
encountered in the preceding twelve months. 
 As always, this collection of papers reflects the diversity of the 
backgrounds, experiences, interests and expertise of those who attend the 
conference and we believe that this means that no matter how experienced or 
inexperienced they may be as narrative or biographical researchers there is 
something here for everybody. 
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